Prineville City Council August 28, 2007
Topic; New Street Sweeper Purchase
Department; Public Works Transportation Department

Staff; Jerry Brummer
Scott Smith
Pat Goehring

Overview;

The Public Works Maintenance Department and the Transportaion
Department has solicited quotes for a new street sweeper. All quotes were based on
certain City of Prineville specifications. All companies who submitted quotes also
brought demonstration machines by the Public Works Compound for review by the
staff. Current Senior Staff were consulted in the daily operation, maintenance and
or repair of the present sweeper and past sweepers.

Staff feels that maintenance and repair are the two most important items to
consider. Therefore a points evaluation was created to evaluate the sweeper
companies. Four staff members were asked to evaluate the companies and
machines, that outcome is stated in the staff recommendations.

All companies were asked to offer a trade-in value on our current 2002
sweeper.

The City of Prineville received quotes from three companies, Owen
Equipment a Elgin dealer for $152,659.00, less a discount of $7681.00, and a
trade~in allowance of $61,200.00 net price of $83,778.00. A quote from Titan
Sales Group a Schwarze dealer for § 143,946.00 with a trade-in of $35000.00 for a
net of $108,946.00. A quote from Clyde West a Tymco dealer for $152,858.00
minus a trade-in of $30,000.00 for a net of $122,858.00.
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Staff Recommendation;

Staff requests that the new sweeper quote be awarded to Clyde West dealer
of the Tymco model for $122,858.00. Based on the points evaluation which leads
to personnel friendly operation, ease of maintenance, parts availability at local
parts stores and overnight freight, mechanic fiiendly ease of repairs, service and
support, and delivery date of new sweeper.

Budgetary Considerations;

The 2007-2008 budget reflectes that the Council has approved an
expenditure of § 195,000.00 for this equipment. The line item is 10-43100-6250, of
which $30,000.00 was used towards a purchase of used Broce Power Broom.
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